The Commission on the Ministry of the Baptized
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Vocational Discernment Weekend

25 July 2011

Dear Colleagues,


As we approach mid-Summer, we are all thinking about the Fall and the many joys and challenges it will offer us in ministry.  Important among these, of course, is seeking God’s will in our own lives and of guiding others to discover the ministry to which they are called.
¨For just as each of us has one body with many members, and these members do not all have the same function, so in Christ we, though many, form one body, and each member belongs to all the others.  We have different gifts, according to the grace given to each of us¨.  (Romans 12)
Please suggest to those for whom you believe this would be a meaningful and growing experience that they participate in the 

Vocational Discernment Weekend

Friday through Sunday, 11 – 13 November 2011

La Pairelle Retreat Center

Wépion (Namur) Belgium

Website: lapairelle.be

During this weekend they can begin to explore how and where God might be calling them to serve.  It is expected that anyone considering ordained ministry attend, but God’s call is open to all for whom you think it would be helpful.

Please note that this is a week earlier than in previous years, as we have had to adjust our schedule to accommodate the Clergy Pension Group gathering the following week in Prague.  This change has also led us to explore a new venue, as Palazzola could not welcome us this particular weekend.  La Pairelle is a Jesuit

Retreat center on a hill overlooking the Meuse.  It has recently been renovated and we are looking forward to a wonderful weekend there.  Details will follow.  In the meantime, please see the attached flyer.

Thank you to Clair and Rainer for so wonderfully organizing this event in its formative years.  We will try to be as helpful and welcoming as they have been.

Blessings, 

Robert Ramsay (ramsrc@yahoo.co.uk) and Mary Ellen Dolan (priest1295@yahoo.fr)
